
NEWS in a FLASH 

As the holiday season approaches here are a few announcements from our Harbor Hills Country Club 

Board of Directors and Managers.   

Stockholder credit –Don’t forget that every stockholder was given a $20 credit to use in 2022. This will 

expire on December 31.  Just ask the clubhouse staff to apply it to your tab.  

Project Tracker - For anyone who missed the annual shareholders earlier this week, pick up a copy of 

the project tracker from the club front desk. It shows all the club improvements and repairs that have 

been accomplished over the past year.     

Tee Box Advertising - Tee box sponsorships will be sold starting in January to have them in place by spring. 

Sponsors will have an engraved stone plaque placed on the tee signs to advertise their business.  The 

current sponsors that have been in place since the 1990s will need to be renewed or removed.  Order 

forms will be available at the clubhouse. 

Tree It Up – Trees can be purchased for the golf course to replace ones lost in recent years.  You can 

choose the type and it will be planted, watered, and maintained by our golf course staff.  It will include a 

plaque with your name or can be purchased in memory or honor of someone special.  It’s a great way to 

beautify the course and do something great for our environment.  Order forms are available at the 

clubhouse.  For more information on the Tee Box Advertising and the Tree It up Program contact Michele 

Holtom, at mholtom6@gmail.com/614-325-8884. 

Harbor Hills Stock – Stock shares are still available for purchase!  The cost is $500 a share.  Contact John 

Corriveau at jacorriveau@yahoo.com for more information.  

19th Hole Club Breakfast with Santa – This fun annual holiday event will be held Saturday, December 10 

from 9:00 to 11:00 am.  Santa will be there for photos and to interact with the children. There will also be 

crafts and cookie decorating.   Everyone receives a pancake and sausage breakfast with juice and coffee.  

The cost is $5 and children under 2 are free.   

New Years’ Eve at the Clubhouse – Come ring in 2023 with your neighbors and friends!  Live music by 

Tracy Roese.  Light appetizers and champagne toast will be provided.   

Membership – The 2023 Membership and Trail Fee application will be available at the  Clubhouse or on 

the website on December 1, 2022. HHCC membership entitles you to participate in the Men’s and 

Women’s Association Calcutta; the HHCC Calcutta; Club Championship; President’s Cup and discounts on 

Banquet Room Rental and merchandise. Current members will get a $50.00 credit for referring a new 

member in 2023.  A 10% discount on membership for shareholders only if paid on or before January 10th 

of 2023.  

Play Passes – Limited and League play pass applications will be available for purchase on December 1, 

2022 

Cart Barn – We have space available for both Electric and Gas cart storage.  Contact Judy Rupp at 

judyhhcc@gmail.com for more information. 

With Christmas around the corner, think about purchasing an HHCC gift card.     

From all of us, we wish you a  Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year! 
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